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Good morning,
 
This email is to confirm that at today’s Council Public Hearing the matter will be referred back
to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, March 4, 2025 via phone between 9 and 11 am for further
discussion. If you have photos or videos you’d like the Legislative Hearing officer to review, as
you mentioned during the hearing, please submit those by no later than close of business
February 26 so the hearing officer and staff have time to review before the hearing.
 
Thank you!
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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Suite 310
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